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Our next club webinar on Wednesday May 13 will be on the subject of Opportunities for Club Support, and spaces
can still be booked.

As well as providing a summary of Table Tennis England support, we will also be joined by a representative from
Club Matters. Club Matters is Sport England’s one stop shop for clubs, groups and organisations involved in the
delivery of physical activity and sport. Club Matters provides free, convenient, practical resources to help
organisations to develop, grow and become more sustainable and successful.

Click here to book your space or find out about more upcoming webinars

Our previous webinar focused on the TT Kidz initiative looking at the development of the programme for 7-11
year olds, as well as updating on what is planned for the future of TT Kidz.

Click here to catch up on all our previous club webinars

For more about TT Kidz and how Clubs can get involved in this exciting programme, click here

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/book-now-for-latest-club-webinar/

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/new-webinar-series-launched-to-support-clubs/
https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/missed-a-club-webinar-catch-up-here/
https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/programs/tt-kidz/

